15th September 2017















For all Parents/Carers of Year 6 pupils,

Please note that the closing date for applications for secondary schools is 31.10.17.  
This is done via Lambeth admissions:   www.lambeth.gov.uk/eadmissions
Offers are made on 01.03.18.

You must submit the CAF (Common Application Form).  Some schools may also require a Supplementary Information Form.

All students in Year 5 in July 2017 were given a booklet containing important information:
“A Brief Guide to Secondary Schools in Lambeth 2018/19”
Please contact the admin team if you require a replacement.

Note – Parents/Carers of students with EHCPs (Education Health Care Plans) need to apply for schools via contacting Lambeth SEN – they do not complete the CAF.

Please contact us if you want some advice regarding schools or in completing the form/contacting Lambeth SEN.


Yours sincerely,



Anne Sturman
Headteacher
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